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5 February 2019

Term 1 Week 1

Welcome

I would like to- welcome back students, staff and
pavents/caregivers. It was nice to- meet families and stu-
denty ovw owr first day back at school and I look forward
to- meeting the rest of the comumunity in coming weeks:

We warmly welcome the Swanw, Coetzer, Blemings and
Langford families to- the school community this year, we
look forward to- getting to- know yow. Welcome back to-Miss
Kwjowski;, owr yeawr 5/6 teacher. Miss K was heve briefly inv
2017. We also- welcome owr new gowdener Mr Sums to-
Tammin Primary.

Owr termv 1 assembly will be ruw by the yeawr 5/6 class and
will be held o Thuwsday 28 Mawch at 9:00au.

Please feel free to- contact me via the office or by school
email ond I will endeavour to- get back to- yow at my
earliest conwenience. Kind regawds, Soawat Sims, Principal




Swimming Lessons

Students in Pre Primary tO Year 6 Will commence in-term
swimming lessons at the Kellerberrih Pool from this MONDAY 11
FEBRUARY.

Students are asked tO wear bathers to sChool under their SChoo|
uhiform if possible. Thongs are permitted tO0 be worh for swim-
ming lessons, please provide suitable footwear for after les-
sons. A plastic bag is required for wet items.

Staff Car Park

A friendly safety reminder to parents and
caregivers.

The staff car park is strictly not to be used for
drop off and pick up, please use the designated
areas around the school to pick up and drop off
your children. The staff car park is out of
bounds to students at all times, the path near

the junior playground is the preferred route for
arriving and departing school grounds.
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